
Would you like to host an exchange student for 10 weeks next year? Finn, a 16-year-old 

Rotary Youth Exchange student from Germany, is passionate about soccer, a serious player all 

his life and currently playing on his city’s team. He loves dogs and taking his family’s dogs for a 

walk. Finn’s parents describe him as very responsible, loved and consulted by his friends, a team 

player, and very respectful and courteous to adults. He is coming to Cincinnati next year from 

Ratingen, a small city outside Düsseldorf. Rotary is unusual in placing exchange students with 

three different families during their year abroad, so this is a great way for a family to try out 

hosting without taking it on for an entire year. Finn is the youngest of four children, and all of his 

older siblings have all done foreign exchange programs in Canada. We also are glad to talk to 

Clark families about the possibility of your child going abroad in future years as a Rotary 

exchange student. We are part of a Rotary district covering most of western Ohio, so your child 

would be part of a group of 20 students, half foreign, half American, in the district exchange 

program. Please call or email Ariel Miller of the Cincinnati Rotary Club at 513-236-9872 or 

arielmillerwriter@gmail.com to explore this further. 
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